
 

 

 
SWA/BST/amb 
 
28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Monday 11th March the Reception children will be visited by “Jungle Jo”.  The children will be 
told about animals and will be able to handle a few animals too! 
 
We would like to ask for a small contribution of £4.50 to help towards the cost of this fantastic 
opportunity. It is recommended that your child wear or bring a long sleeved top on the day.   
 
Kindly complete the tear off slip and send it to School Reception with your contribution as 
quickly as possible. Alternatively you may pay through the Teachers to Parents online app. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss S. Wallace/Ms. B. Stanway 
Reception Teachers 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………. 
 
Name of child …………………………………….  Class …………………………………..  
 
I give permission for my child to handle animals during Jungle Jo’s visit. 
 
I do not give permission for my child to handle animals during Jungle Jo’s visit.   
 
I enclose a £4.50 contribution, to help towards the costs.  
 
Allergies    –    please tick  
 
   please indicate ………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signature …………………………………………………    Date ……………………………. 
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